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Upcoming meeting
Our next meeting will be Monday, November 26, 6:30 p.m. at the Senior Center.  25F District Governor Sue Toft 
will pay an official visit and will be our speaker.  Remember, if you've made reservations for the meal you are 
responsible for the cost if you don't show up!

 
Leo Club needs your support

The Centerville Leo Club will be accepting donations of pet food or financial contributions to benefit H.E.L.P. the  
Animals again this year. 

Please bring your donation to the next Lions Club meeting for Pam Tidrow if you'd like to help. Checks can be  
made payable to: Centerville High School - Leo Club. Thank you! 
 

Honey is a sweet thing
Ken Banning of  Banning's  Honey Farm spoke to members of  the Centerville  Lions Club Monday evening,  
November 12.
 

Banning says they are a small, family-run farm, and their honey sales are more of a 
hobby than a business.  As such, their products are sometimes limited in quantity.  All  
of their products are handmade, so they may have imperfections.  That’s how you 
know it’s not mass-produced, but carefully mixed, dipped, or poured by Ken, Jill, and 
their daughter Jennifer. 
 
Their products include 100% pure local honey, beeswax candles, handmade soap, 
beeswax lip balm and gift baskets.

 
For more information, visit their web site:  http://www.banningshoney.com/index.html

Mid-Winter Conference Silent Auction
By District Governor Sue Topf

Once again, there will be a silent auction at the Indiana Lions Mid-Winter Leadership Conference on January 5, 
2013 at Plainfield Middle School in Plainfield. Each Indiana Lions District is asked to donate at least 3 items
worth $20 or more for the auction.

Last year every district made an outstanding effort to make the auction a great success and over $1500 was  
raised for the Leo program.

Future meetings and events
December 10 - Christmas Banquet

Jan 28 - Cope Environmental Center
Feb 25 - Reid Hospital Volunteer Services, Krista Thornsberry

April 8 - Community Awards Program, Senior Center
May 13 - Sam & Ruth Neff, Iran
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